THE ROCKEFELLER INSTITUTE FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH

66TH STREET AND YORK AVENUE
NEW YORK 21, N.Y.

September 18, 1957

Dr. Luis F. Leloir

Instituto de Investigaciones Bioquimicas
Fundacion Campomar

Julian Alvarez 1719

Buenos Aires, South America

Dear Dr. Leloir:

I had already received some word from Boston about your
negative answer, which is now confirmed directly in your letter.
I am truly sorry, but can see the difficulties in your decision to
leave your country. I hope that there will now be a strong effort
to give you the facilities which you so truly deserve.

In my previous letter, I forgot to mention that Dr. Ochoa
sent me the preparations which you left with him and which we will
make use of as soon as we really start working here. I have been a
little disappointed with the slowness of the completion of the
laeboratory and it will take a month or two until we are rid of the
last workman. However, it will be a fine laboratory and we like it
very much here.

With best regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Wl



